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Comments: Alan Burdick has served as Chair of the Board of Registration for the duration of my 
tenure on the Board, to which I've served both as an interim appointee and as a confirmed member 
since 2014. Chair Burdick's legal expertise, commitment and integrity have immeasurably propelled 
the Board's expediency, accuracy and professionalism. He is always prompt or early to hearings, 
knows the process and protocol of our duties very thoroughly, dedicates his own time to writing 
decisions and summaries, and meeting to brief other Board members of findings and rationale. 
Anytime the Board, AG, Legislature or the public receives an update about our appeals, Chair Burdick 
quickly emails the update to the rest of the Board , to ensure that we're on the same page. He is a 
team player, which helps tremendously in keeping the Board of Registration focused and productive. 
Chair Burdick's professionalism and probing, fair questions kept proceedings harmonious and 
respectful, most notably, in a high-profile residency appeal which consumed our Board's focus 
throughout the duration of 2015. He then drafted a very thorough summary, which I assisted to edit. It 
is my hope that Alan Budick is appointed to continue serving as Chair of the Board of Registration, his 
leadership and experience being instrumental to the Board's function . 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or 
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the 
convening of the public hearing. 
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